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15th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,         
                                 
Phonics Workshop    
 
We will be holding a phonics workshop for you and your child on Thursday 24th October. This workshop 
will give you an insight in to how we teach phonics in the early years. There will be an information 
session with strategies to support at home, followed by a practical session with your child. At the end 
of the session, you will have an understanding of: 
 

• how we teach phonics in the early years 

• strategies and ideas to support at home 

• a bag of resources to support at home 

As this is a parent/carer and child workshop you or a family member will need to attend for your child 
to take part. If a family member is unable to accompany your child, they will continue in class as 
normal.  
 
The workshop will take place in the school hall with the phonics lead and Reception teaching staff 
from 9.00-10.00am. Please email the office if you are able to attend by 22nd October to ensure we 
bring the right children to the hall. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the workshop, please do not hesitate to speak to your class 
teacher. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the workshop. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Julie Jewell 
EYFS /Key stage 1 leader 
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